
 
 

Call for Papers for the Summer 2023 issue of The ESSE Messenger 

Open theme 

Deadline: 31.05.2023 

 

The Editorial Board of The ESSE Messenger is pleased to announce its Call for Papers for 

Issue 32/1 (Summer 2023). 

The ESSE Messenger, a double-blind peer-reviewed journal published twice a year by the 

European Society for the Study of English (ESSE), cordially invites the submission of 

original manuscripts in the form of articles, book reviews and interviews in the area of 

English Studies. The journal welcomes qualitative and original contributions on 

linguistic, literary and cultural topics. 

Interested authors are kindly asked to send their manuscripts to The ESSE Messenger 

email address (esse.messenger@uma.es) by 31 May 2023. Submissions throughout the 

year will also be welcome. 

All contributions submitted to The ESSE Messenger should observe the Editorial code 

(https://essenglish.org/messenger/code/) as well as the Submission guidelines and 

Stylesheet (https://essenglish.org/messenger/stylesheet/).  

We look forward to your contributions. 

 

With best wishes, 
 
Laura Esteban-Segura 
The ESSE Messenger Editor 
 


